From:
Eric Gold

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion
and Oregon's transportation system?

Massive freeways going through and around our cities are the result of the misguided policy decisions of
the past. Oregon's leaders must look ahead to the future. We cannot continue to poison our
environment and the planet by continuing to prioritize individual automobiles in our transportation
system. Please direct ODOT to conduct and EIS for the Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion and focus on
maintenance and safety of the existing system and upgrades to public transportation that will meet the
challenge of climate change.



